



Titirangi

President: Secretary:

Heather Tanguay Val Wike 0276995480 827 8693 heathertanguay@slingshot.co.nz wikeval@gmail.com

Follow up NEWSLETTER – September 2020

Hello Members,

Our General Branch meeting to be held on Tuesday 22nd September has been postponed due to us still being in Level 2.5.

The meeting, all going well and the level dropping to level One on Monday the 21st, will be held on <u>Tuesday 29th September</u> at 1.00pm.

The meeting will be held at the <u>Glen Eden RSA</u>. Parking behind the theatre. Sign in at the door with the tracer on your phone or complete the sign in register. Masks can be worn if you choose.

Take care out there.

Hope to see you on the 29th.

Heather Tanguay

0276995480